
Dear Susan,

I would like to thank you again for giving me the phone interview so that I could complete my political 
science paper.  My next assignment is to write a letter to a relevant public official, which relates to my 
political science class, choosing either a compliment, a complaint, or an inquiry to ask.  When I read 
the word “compliment,” I thought of you.  You have taken action to protect the environment, exempt 
veterans from property expenses, and prevent public officials’ salaries from increasing, and all of it is 
impressive.

What has really impressed me is how you have addressed the issue of recycling.  It is definitely through 
your efforts that the Electronic Products and Recycling Act has passed in both chambers. 
Congratulations on the award you have received from the Illinois Recycling Association.  You are 
helping to protect our environment.

I want to thank you again for the help you gave me and to congratulate you on the award you have 
received from the Illinois Recycling Association.

Sincerely,

Joe Schmo


